
Lower	Kuskokwim	School	District	

Military	or	College	Recruiters	
Parent	Request	to	Withhold	Release	of	Information	

	
	

To:	Parents	of	High	School	Students	
		
The	Every	Student	Succeeds	Act	of	2015	requires	that	school	districts	provide	
military	recruiters	and	institutions	of	higher	education	access	to	secondary	school	
students’	names,	addresses,	and	telephone	listings.	Parents	have	the	right	to	
withhold	the	release	of	this	directory	information	from	these	organizations.	
	
If	you	DO	NOT	want	your	child’s	directory	information	released	to	the	military	
and/or	college	recruiters,	please	complete	the	following:	
	
Student	Name:		___________________________________________	 School:	____________________	
	
Address:	 _____________________________________________	 Date	of	Birth:	_____________	
	
	 	 _____________________________________________	 Phone:	____________________	
	
	
_____	 Do	not	release	my	child’s	directory	information	to	military	recruiters.	
	
_____	 Do	not	release	my	child’s	directory	information	to	colleges,	universities,	or	

other	institutions	of	higher	learning.	
	
	
Parent/Guardian	Signature	_______________________________________	Date:	______________	
	
OR	
	
Eligible	Student	Signature	_________________________________________	Date:	_____________	
(18	years	or	older)	
	
	
Thank	you	
	
	

	
Please	return	the	completed	form	to	your	child’s	school	by	September	30.	

	
	
	
	


